

Date: November 21, 2008

Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Cambridge Bay, Nu	navut	November 18-20, 2008
Resolution#: RSA-1	1-07	2010 Churchill Vocational Centre Reunion
Moved by: Jose K	Kusugak	
Seconded by: Thom	asie Alikatuktuk	
WHEREAS on June 12, 2008, the Prime Minister of Canada made an official apology to the students of residential schools; and		
WHEREAS many Nunavummiut attended the Churchill Vocational Centre (CVC) residential school in the 1960's and 1970's; and		
WHEREAS , the Town of Churchill is interested in hosting a reunion of CVC alumni from Nunavut, Northern Quebec and Manitoba; and		
WHEREAS many CVC alumni are leaders in the Canadian Arctic and want not only to participate in a reunion but also to participate in seminars pertaining to issues including healing, education, business, and politics; and		
WHEREAS the Manitoba Government is offering to contribute funding to this reunion;		
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT the members recommend that NTI Executive Committee explore the possibilities for such a reunion with the Town Council of Churchill, Manitoba, and develop recommendations to the Board by the end of March 2009.		
In favor:	44	
Against: Abstentions:	0 2	
		Carried: X
		Defeated: